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OPPOSITION TO APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENSE AT WADSWICK
GREEN RECRUITMENT VILLAGE

We are writing to voice our strong opposition to the license application being made by Wadswick
Green Ltd. We live approximately 200m from the Wadswick Green site and are very concerned
about the potential for noise, antisocial behaviour and disruption that such a loose license could
allow.

Specifically, the company is applying for a license to sell alcohol and make noise between 11am and
lam every day. The new premises will be open to the general public every day.

The application cites indoor and outdoor plays and films. These are already regularly hosted in the
nearby Neston Village Hall, without the need for an alcohol license or late opening. It also cites live
and recorded music; that describes a night club and the company would be entirely able to build one
if this license were approved.

Wadswick Green is a retirement village. This license, and the type of establishment, events and
public access that it allows — unfettered — are wholly inappropriate and very likely to cause
unwanted disturbance. The families nearest to the site all work; we have small children and are up
early. We do not want to be kept awake until 1am any night of the week and later still with traffic
departing.

We see no need for such an unrestricted license. If the company wishes to put on an event, then
they can apply for one-off licenses. None of the nearby pubs have such a license; even the Corsham
Rugby Club, which is way outside of the town, had their application turned down.

Please do not approve this application.

Yours sincerely,



